7.7 (a)(k)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: NO to this MZO

From: Jacqueline Woolsey

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 3:27 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>;
Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>;
Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Subject: NO to this MZO

Please, in the name of decency, humanity, democracy, and concern for the common good, stop this
nonsense of the proposed MZO.

Once farmland is gone, it's gone forever. We need our farmland now and into the future. Paving over
a food source cannot be justified, especially in light of our already existing affordable food crisis.

Where are the funds to come from to pay for even more roads and watermains with accompanying

maintenance and repairs, given the city has a $3.8 Billion deficit in funding and maintaining our
existing infrastructure.

The only sensible and cost effective way to meet the City’s housing needs is to do so within the
existing urban boundary.

Jacquie Woolsey (a Hamilton taxpayer)



